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Dear Board of Directors: 
 
Enclosed is a report highlighting credit union financial trends for the first quarter 
of 2006.  We based our analysis on data compiled from the first quarter 2006 call 
reports submitted by all federally insured credit unions. 
 
The financial strength of the credit union industry remains strong.  However, a 
decline in the net interest margin represents future challenges for the industry.  
Credit unions are encouraged to actively manage their balance sheet and 
monitor net worth levels, recognizing lower levels of profitability may occur 
considering the current economic environment and risk mitigation strategies.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in submitting your financial and statistical data in 
a timely manner.  
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
            /s/ 
 

JoAnn Johnson 
Chairman 
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